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Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Children are the future! If we fail yet another generation of Oregon students, I fear we will be unable as a State to
recover from it!!

An equitable and balanced public education for all children should be viewed as a necessity, not a luxury!!

Sincerely,
Royce Dille
15525 SE Johnson Rd  Clackamas, OR 97015-9422
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